
 

 

 
 

 

Christmas News 2 

 
Christmas party 1.30 pm – 3.30 pm on Friday – if you wish, the 

children may bring party clothes to change into after lunchtime.  

P1/2 will be dismissed at 3.30 pm instead of 3.15 pm. 
 

 

The Pre-school Christmas party will take place on Monday 

morning, 19th December. 

 

The Christmas Service will take place in school on Monday 19th 

December at 2pm.  All are welcome to attend. 

 

Tickets are now available for the Christmas Discos on Tuesday 

20th December. 

 

The term ends on Wednesday 21st December at 12 noon.  The 

new term begins on Thursday 5th January at 9am. 

 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 

 

 


